
 
 

 

MRA SA 2010 TOY RUN 
 
 
 
The Motorcycle Riders’ Association of South Australian started the Toy Run in 1979 because 
it learned that many families could not afford toys for their children at Christmas. This year it is  
expected that over 15,000 motorcyclists will donate in excess of $250,000 of toys on the day.  
 
Over $4million worth of toys has been donated so far to the needy children of South Australia. 
The toys are distributed by St. Vincent de Paul to families in time for Christmas. 
 
The MRASA Toy Run, led by Santa, leaves Glenelg at 11.00 a.m. on Sunday, December 12, 
2010 and rides down Anzac Highway on to Cross Road and the South Eastern Freeway to 
Hahndorf Oval.  
 
At the oval there is a band, food and drink stalls, children’s entertainment and face painters.  
All the entertainment is free, but entry to the oval is by way of a toy or a gold coin donation. 
The public is encouraged to join in the festivities. 
 
The major bike dealers will have their new bikes on display and there will be a Show and Shine 
as well as stalls selling items ranging from jewellery to T-shirts. 
 
Free public car parking is available opposite the oval. 
 
The MRASA committee would like to say thank you,  

• To the motorcycle riders of South Australia for their 32 years of ongoing generosity. 

• To the business community for their generous donation of goods and services. 

• To the volunteers who work for 12 months to make this one day special.  

• To our major sponsor for 2010, the Motor Accident Commission of South Australia. 
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